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City of Duluth to hold two public meetings on upcoming 2023 street project
on First Avenue East

 

The City of Duluth will hold two public meetings on the City’s upcoming 2023
project for the reconstruction of 1st Avenue East between Superior Street and 3rd
Street. This street and utility project will involve construction of new roadway
pavement and sidewalks as well as water main replacement, new hot water
mains, and storm sewer replacement.  To allow for maximum public participation,
two public meeting session options will be offered on Thursday, November 17,
2022 to provide information regarding the project and gather feedback.

The first meeting will be held at noon and will be a virtual meeting.  The second
meeting will be an in-person meeting.  Building owners in the immediate
vicinity of the project are encouraged to attend the in-person meeting to
discuss project coordination needs, including the need for building inspection,
building utility service interruptions, and construction staging issues with project
staff.

Public Meeting Session #1 (Virtual):

Thursday November 17, 2022

Noon – 1 pm

How to reach the virtual meeting:

Go to the following Microsoft Teams meeting link: https://bit.ly/3SLjqXS1.

 

https://bit.ly/3SLjqXS


Public Meeting Session #2 (In Person):

Thursday November 17, 2022

4:30 pm-6:00 pm

LHB, Inc.

21 West Superior Street, Suite 400

Duluth, MN 55802

Additionally, if you cannot attend the meetings, a recording of the info sessions
will be made available on the City website shortly after the meetings.

If you would like more information about the 2023 street projects and the other
current transportation projects taking place in Duluth this year, please visit
https://duluthmn.gov/engineering.
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